

University of Nevada, Las Vegas

April 22, 2017

Rainier Spencer, Ph.D.
Vice-Provost for Academic Affairs
Kendall Hartley,
Associate Dean, Graduate College
Gail Griffin,
Director for Accreditation and Special Projects

RE: Doctor of Medical Physics

Dear Rainier, Kendall and Gail:

The University of Nevada, Las Vegas Doctor of Medical Physics (DMP) program was recently granted accreditation for a three-year period ending Dec. 1, 2019. Therefore, the School of Allied Health Sciences is requesting that the program be reactivated effective immediately. This program is important for the top tier initiative of increasing the number of doctoral level degrees here at the University in order to obtain our Top Tier initiative in the Carnegie classification. Efforts will be made to hire an appropriately qualified Program Director in order to address the one area in which the Program is currently non-compliant.

Sincerely,

Ronald T. Brown

Dean

School of Allied Health Sciences

cc. Steen Madsen, Ph.D., Chair Department of Health Physics